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Friday, 20 December 2024 

Newsletter 
We have made it to the end of term! The children have had a wonderful week with lots of festive 

activities. We hope you have a safe Christmas break filled with lots of fun and laughter and we look 

forward to seeing you in the new year. 

 Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 97.33%. 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

January 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens to all pupils 

Wednesday 15th January – Deadline for applications to Reception for 

September 2025 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday 6th January, we will celebrate the achievements of the 

following children for being our half-termly achievers.  Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their 

classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Elsie Blue Maximus Amarillo Isi Azul Chloe 

Green Lily Orange Teddy Rosa Moeez Morado Esmay 

Red Emilia Yellow Zuzanna Verde Mia Rojo Paisleigh 

 

Applying for Reception – September 2025 
This is a reminder that all children currently in our Nursery will need to apply for a school place to start in 

September 2025.  If you have not done so already, you will need to contact Nottinghamshire County 

Council or visit the school admissions section of the website - 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/ 

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 15th January 2025. 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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Mental Health for Families 

In school, we regularly talk about the importance of keeping ourselves healthy. If you, as a parent/carer, are 

struggling with your own mental health, please consider looking at the information below. 

 

• Mental Health Support | NottAlone - Services For Adults: Nott Alone has expanded to include 

information and service links for adults who are interested in finding out more about how to 

support their own mental health and emotional wellbeing. It is the same website as for children but 

you just add your age to get to the right information. 

• Bottled Up Blokes – #TALKITOUT Specifically for men: this is a peer support group or football 

support session run within the community by volunteers. You may already be aware of it as one of 

the peer support groups, Bub Hubs, runs in Hucknall each Tuesday. There are also football sessions 

at Tibshelf and Bilborough – small-sided games and booking required via the website. The sessions 

look to be free, although the website asks for donations to keep them running. 

 

Kindness Ambassadors 
This week the kindness ambassadors have been making lovely Christmas cards for our neighbours 

around school. We will deliver these today to help spread a little Christmas kindness. 

 

 

  



 

 

Book vending machine 

All children were given a token this week to use in the vending machine as a Christmas gift from 

school.  We hope everyone enjoys their chosen book! 

 

We have been very fortunate to have received donations of new books from Usborne, 

TeacherActive and The Bookcase at Lowdham.  All of these books have a label in to show they 

have been donated and they will be in the vending machine from January.  Please have a look at 

the website for The Bookcase or pay them a visit – as a way of supporting smaller independent 

(and local!) businesses.  Thank you.  https://www.thebookcase.co.uk  

 

Children In Need 
Thank you for all the kind donations we raised £2130!! Children In Need have been in touch to say 

that they are experiencing some supplier issued which is affecting getting the 2024 run Pudsey 

medals to school. They expect this to be resolved in the new year. As soon as we have these, we 

will send them out with the children. Thank you.  

 

Edgewood communications 
Please see attached link how school will communicate out to parents. Thank you. 

https://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Edgewood%20Communications_0.p

df  

 

 

Grinchmas Disco 
Thank you to everyone that came to the Merry Grinchmas Disco, we had a fabulous time and hope 

the children did too! We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

 

 

Parent Governor vacancies 

We currently have two vacancies for Parent Governors.  Please see link to the letter below for more 

details. 

Edgewood Parent nomination letter.pdf 
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